Belle Wood

From: georgiaw@bolinas-stinson.crg

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 1:10 PM

To: BCPUD

Subject: Letter in support of Tacherra Ranch Emergency RV Trailer Park Project

Dear BCPUD Board Members,

As a school board trustee at the Bolinas-Stinson school, T am in full support of the Tacherra Ranch
Emergency RV Trailer Park Project.

The conversion of Bolinas’ housing stock to vacation rentals over the last decades has had dire
consequences on the school’s enroliment. Latino students currently make up nearly a quarter of the
student body. Please understand that the school will be irreparably decimated by the forced exodus
of these families. These families are not only the lifeblood of our community, but they are ESSENTIAL
to the vibrancy of our school!

I know that there are many disparate voices that must be heard on this issue. But do not
forget: there are over 100 children in this community that will be severely negatively
impacted if this project does not go forward and these families are forced out of Bolinas.

Thank you,
Georgia Woods




